
July 5, 2024 

 
To Applicants: 
 

President of Hokkaido University 

 

[Notice] The Result of Tuition Fee Waiver (for Graduates)  

for the First Semester, AY 2024 

 

We hereby inform you of the decision with regard to the Tuition Fee Waiver for graduate 
students.  

Applicants must receive the "Notification Letter" as indicated in 1 below. 
In addition, for those who were not approved for a full waiver, please pay your 

tuition fees as instructed in 2 below. 
The results of the Entrance Fee Waiver, and the Tuition Fee Waiver for undergraduate 

students will be announced in late July. 
 
1. Where to Receive the Notification Letter 

The office of your Graduate School.  
※Some Graduate Schools may send the notification letter by mail or E-mail. 
 

2. Payment of Tuition Fees 
(1) Payment due date 
○Direct Debit Payments【for those registered by Wednesday, July 31, 2024】

Date of debit       Tuesday, August 27, 2024 
○Payments by bank transfer form (transfer at financial institutions) 

Due date of transfer Friday, August 30, 2024 
※A bank transfer form is enclosed with the "授業料納⼊のお知らせ (Notice for 

Tuition Payment)". 
(2) Payment Amounts (excluding extended enrollment students） 

Category  Applicants  
not approved 

１/４waiver 
recipients 

Half waiver 
recipients  

Except for the Law 
School 

267,900 yen 200,925 yen 133,950 yen 

The Law School 402,000 yen 301,500 yen 201,000 yen 
 


